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Janaury 26, 1996
.

Nicholas S. Reynolds, Esq.
Winston & Strawn
1400 L Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20005-3502

Dear Mr. Reynolds:
l

L This is in response to your letter of January 24, 1996 in which you requested, |on behalf of the Director of Nuclear Safety at River Bend Station in Louisiana
and the immediate supervisor of an employee who was potentially subject to
discrimination, transcripts of interviews conducted by the Office of

I

Investigations (01) with these individuals for the individuals' use in |

preparation for the predecisional enforcement conference which they have been<

asked to attend. The O! report includes transcripts of two interviews
conducted with the Director of Nuclear Safety and one with the immediate
supervisor. These documents have been reviewed for personal privacy ,

information and appropriate portions br'e been redacted. In accordance with i

our practice in these cases, copies of tne redacted transcripts are enclosed
for the individuals' use.

If you have any questions, you may contact me or Dick Rosano of my staff.

Sincerely,

l
Joseph R. ray, Deputy Director
Office of Enforcement

Enclosure: As Stated

bec w/o encl.:
L. J. Callan
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